REPUBLIC OF NAMIBIA

MINISTRY OF MINES AND ENERGY

Tel.: +264 61 284-8111 6 Aviation Road
Fax: +264 61 238643 /220386 Private Bag 13297
E-mail:  info@mme.gov.na WINDHOEK
Website:  www.mme.gov.na

06 October 2023

Dear Bidders,

SUBJECT: NOTIFICATION FOR BID SC/RP/15-07/2023:
ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING CONSULTANCY SERVICES

This addendum serves to inform you that there is a new amended bidding
document and a change in the evaluation criteria, under mandatory requirements.
The mandatory requirement which states that “all bidders must be 100% Namibian
owned company have been removed completely and it will not be used as an
evaluation criteria. However, the margins of preference will be used as per
Government notice no:13 in terms of the code of good practice issued on 31
January 2023 in terms of section 71 and 72 of the Public Procurement Act, 2015 and
2022 as amended.

As such the new amended bidding document has been re-uploaded onto the
website.

Bidders shall strictly submit this notification initialised and stamped below as part of
the « dum bidding document.
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| hereby certify that | have read and
understood the addendum

Bidder stamp

Attachments: new addendum bidding document

All official correspondence must be addressed to the Executive Director



